
 

 
 

“MARCH MADNESS” COMING TO DRAFTKINGS SPORTSBOOKS AT 
TULALIP RESORT CASINO AND QUIL CEDA CREEK CASINO WITH 

MASSIVE BIG SCREEN VIEWING AND EXCITING  
IN-GAME BETTING EXPERIENCE 

 
Premium Reserved Seating Available Throughout Tournament at Tulalip Resort 

Casino; “Aloha March Madness” festivities April 1 and 3 at “The Q” 
 

TULALIP, Wash. (March 8, 2023) – With the NFL’s “Big Game” in the books, sports fans are now 
looking forward to a line-up of other major sports events, including televised “March Madness” 
action kicking off Tuesday, March 14 at the DraftKings Sportsbooks at Tulalip Resort Casino and 
Quil Ceda Creek Casino. Both will offer special activities and live, in-game sports betting and 
prime viewing opportunities on the largest LED screens in the Northwest. 
 
Both sportsbooks will feature “March Madness” action and where college basketball underdogs 
and elite programs compete in the NCAA’s massive, 64-team post-season tournament. The 
hardwood action culminates with the national title game on Monday, April 3. Also on tap are 
UFC bouts, NBA action, Major League Baseball and a variety of other sporting events. 
 
Tulalip Resort Casino is offering reserved seating in its 5,005-square-foot DraftKings Sportsbook 
where guests can reserve booths, tables and chairs for all-day viewing and wagering. Seating for 
the “Big Game” was sold out and reservations for games during “March Madness” are 
recommended. Pricing for guaranteed seating for special events is $400 for booths seating 8, 
$150 for tables seating 6, and $50 per chair. For more information and to make a reservation 
visit the sportsbook cage at Tulalip Resort Casino or call 360-716-1481. Reserved seating is also 
available for other major events and UFC bouts with special booth pricing on “non-event” days. 
 
Offering cocktail service and a variety of menu options, the DraftKings Sportsbook at Tulalip 
Resort Casino is the ultimate sportsbook experience where fans can view up to 10 live sporting 
events on an impressive LED television screen spanning more than 800-square-feet. Guests can  
 



place bets at 20 kiosks and four over-the-counter ticket windows. Another 10 sports betting 
kiosks are conveniently located throughout the casino’s gaming floor.  
 
Throughout “March Madness” Quil Ceda Creek Casino’s DraftKings Sportsbook at “The Stage” 
features viewing on four video walls spanning 896-square-feet while displaying up to 10 
different views simultaneously. “The Q” features 20 sports betting kiosks and three over-the-
counter ticket windows.  
 
“March Madness” concludes with the “Final Four” games (Saturday, April 1, starting at 3 p.m.) 
followed by the Championship Game (Monday, April 3, game time TBA), and Quil Ceda Creek 
Casino is teaming up with Maui Brewing Company for a special promotion both days with a 
decidedly “island” flavor. Seating will be limited on a first-come, first-served basis.  
 
Guests will be greeted with a lei during “Aloha March Madness” festivities including giveaways 
of Maui Brewing promotional items, featured beers and seltzers, with cornhole and other 
games to win sweatshirts, t-shirts hats and sunglasses (while they last). Tasty BBQ menu 
selections will add to the fun. 
 
Both DraftKings Sportsbooks are outfitted with an array of betting resources, including odds 
boards, scrolling tickers with live-score updates, statistics, and player information. Wagering on 
in-state college teams is prohibited. 
 
Hours for sportsbook cage windows at Tulalip Resort Casino and “The Q” are 7 a.m. to 11 p.m. 
Betting kiosks are available at both casinos 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.  
 
     # # # 
 

About Tulalip Resort Casino 
Award-winning Tulalip Resort Casino is the most distinctive gaming, dining, meeting, 
entertainment and shopping destination in Washington state. The AAA Four-Diamond resort’s 
world-class amenities have ensured its place on the Condé Nast Traveler Gold and Traveler Top 
100 Resorts lists. The property includes 192,000 square feet of gaming excitement, the state-of-
the-art DraftKings Sportsbook; a luxury hotel featuring 370 guest rooms and suites; 30,000 
square feet of premier meeting, convention and wedding space; the full-service T Spa; and 
multiple dining venues. It also showcases the intimate Canoes Cabaret and a 3,000-seat 
amphitheater. Nearby, find the Hibulb Cultural Center and Natural History Preserve, Cabela’s 
and 130 designer names at the Seattle Premium Outlets. The Resort Casino is conveniently 
located between Seattle and Vancouver, B.C. just off Interstate-5 at exit 200. It is an enterprise 
of the Tulalip Tribes. For reservations, please call 866.716.7162 or visit us at Tulalip Resort 
Casino. Connect with us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. 
 
About Quil Ceda Creek Casino 
Opened in 2021, Quil Ceda Creek Casino is the newest major gaming, dining and entertainment 
destination in the Northwest. It spans 126,000 square-feet and is more than twice the size of 



the former “Q” casino property across the street. The new casino features 1,500 gaming 
machines and 16 table games; the state-of-the-art DraftKings Sportsbook; The Kitchen, an 
exciting new Food Hall experience with venues serving a variety of made-to-order dishes; The 
Landing, offering classic favorites on the menu for full-service, a la carte dining; The Stage, 
offering expanded entertainment offerings including live music, sports viewing on massive 
state-of-the art video walls, and other events;  and a 1,000 stall, six-story parking structure with 
additional surface parking and charging stations for electric vehicles. Quil Ceda Creek Casino is 
situated on 15 acres of Tulalip Tribal land located directly off I-5 at exit 199. 
 
About DraftKings 
DraftKings Inc. is a digital sports entertainment and gaming company created to fuel the 
competitive spirit of sports fans with products that range across daily fantasy, regulated gaming 
and digital media. Headquartered in Boston, and launched in 2012 by Jason Robins, Matt Kalish 
and Paul Liberman, DraftKings is the only U.S.-based vertically integrated sports betting 
operator. DraftKings is a multi-channel provider of sports betting and gaming technologies, 
powering sports and gaming entertainment for operators in 17 countries. The company operates 
iGaming in 5 states through its DraftKings brand, as well as operating Golden Nugget Online 
Gaming, an award-winning iGaming product and iconic gaming brand, in 3 states. DraftKings’ 
Sportsbook is live with mobile and/or retail betting operations in the United States pursuant to 
regulations in 20 states and in Ontario, Canada. DraftKings’ daily fantasy sports product is 
available in 6 countries internationally with 15 distinct sports categories. DraftKings is both an 
official daily fantasy and sports betting partner of the NFL, NBA, MLB, NHL, PGA TOUR and UFC 
as well as an official daily fantasy partner of NASCAR. Launched in August 2021, DraftKings 
Marketplace is a digital collectibles ecosystem designed for mainstream accessibility that offers 
curated NFT drops and supports secondary-market transactions. DraftKings also owns Vegas 
Sports Information Network (VSiN), a multi-platform broadcast and content company. 
 
DraftKings Forward-Looking Statements 
Certain statements made in this press release are “forward looking statements” within the 
meaning of Section 21E of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended, and the Private 
Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. When used in this press release, the words 
“estimates,” “projected,” “expects,” “anticipates,” “forecasts,” “plans,” “intends,” “believes,” 
“seeks,” “may,” “will,” ”would,” “should,” “future,” “propose” and variations of these words or 
similar expressions (or the negative versions of such words or expressions) are intended to 
identify forward-looking statements. These forward-looking statements are not guarantees of 
future performance, conditions or results, and involve a number of known and unknown risks, 
uncertainties, assumptions and other important factors, many of which are outside DraftKings’ 
control, that could cause actual results or outcomes to differ materially from those discussed in 
the forward-looking statements. For a discussion of additional risks and uncertainties, which 
could cause actual results to differ from those contained in the forward-looking statements, see 
DraftKings’ filings with the Securities and Exchange Commission. DraftKings does not undertake 
any obligation to update or revise any forward-looking statements, whether as a result of new 
information, future events or otherwise, except as required by law. 


